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Dear Families:

As you know, we will be having our annual Fundraising Gala and Silent Auction on Saturday, April 2, at the Brooklyn Heights Montessori School Firehouse Theater! Full details will follow shortly with ticket information for the Gala. In the meanwhile, we want to make sure you know that the Gala and Silent Auction are the primary source of fundraising for PSCCC annually.  Furthermore, the proceeds are used to directly support our Tuition Assistance program for the following school year.  The Tuition Assistance program is so critical in supporting diversity within our community.  We cannot overstate the importance of a successful fundraising drive. 

The success of the fundraiser depends heavily upon the success of our Silent Auction. To that point, we are writing to ask you to donate or solicit a donation for inclusion in this year’s auction.  We expect every family to try its best to contribute items to the Auction.  If you don’t think you have anything people would bid for, consider asking a friend or family member who might. Also, if your children take classes regularly anywhere, consider asking that organization to donate classes. Many will. We’re a creative community, so let’s be creative with our donations!

Some ideas for potential auction items:

Weekends at upstate vacation homes (yours or someone else’s!)

Dinner for two at local restaurants

VIP race days at Belmont Park

Passes to classes/lessons that you or your children regularly attend (yoga, cooking, chess?)

A discount on your own professional services (e.g. $100 off tax preparation for 2015)

Fancy bottles of liquor

Please note we are once again using Bidding Owl, an online tool for managing auction submissions.  Instructions for using the website are attached to this letter.  We also have prepared a letter for prospective business owners for you to use as needed, as well as instructions for the online donation form that you will need to fill out for each item donated.  ALL ONLINE DONATION FORMS MUST BE COMPLETELY FILLED OUT BY MARCH 11, 2016 for your item to be included – if you have questions please contact your classroom representative(s) as provided in the attached information. Also we ask that all donations have a monetary value of at least $50.

We are looking forward to making the Gala and Silent Auction our best fundraising event ever, but we need your help to make that happen.  Please start soliciting your donations as soon as possible.  If you need help thinking about who you could ask for a donation, just reach out.  We have created a Google Sheet with suggestions for local businesses that might be great places to start that we can share with you. A copy will be taped to the inside door of the Collective. We also plan to organize a “phone bank” where you can earn Collective Credits by calling local businesses and asking them to contribute.  Let us know if you’d like to participate in that effort.

We will be in touch shortly with ticket and event information for the Gala so that we can plan an amazing evening for all of us to celebrate our school, our children and our friendships.

Thank you,

Martha and the Auction and Gala Committees

Dear Business Owner,

I am writing on behalf of the Park Slope Child Care Collective (PSCCC) to ask for your participation in a very special fundraising benefit. 

PSCCC is a full-time nonprofit child-care center, founded by neighborhood parents in 1971 to provide a stimulating and nurturing environment for the young children of working parents. The student body reflects the ethnic, racial, economic and cultural diversity of Brooklyn. Children at the Collective learn to recognize what they have in common with one another, while respecting and enjoying what makes each of them special and unique. 

To celebrate this, we are holding a fundraising event on April 2, 2016, with ALL profits from the event going to our scholarship fund to support economic diversity in our school.

How can you help?

1. Donate an auction item for our silent auction (we’re looking for unique experiences or interesting items to package and auction)

2. Donate a service or items needed for the event (i.e. wine, beer, liquor, food, etc.)

3. Make a monetary donation to our scholarship fund. All donated items are tax-deductible.

Donations will help you as well as PSCCC.  We expect the event to draw a large, diverse group of professionals, artists, and educators, mostly living in the Park Slope area, and we will be undertaking a large marketing campaign, including:

1. A dedicated event page on our website, with your company’s logo and link included

2. Event posters distributed throughout Park Slope and surrounding neighborhoods

3. Notifications posted on various listservs within Brooklyn

In addition, you will have a dedicated space at the event in which you can leave promotional materials and/or attendee special discount cards.

Our aim is to benefit your business as well as the many PSCCC families who pass through our school. With your support, PSCCC will be able to offer much-needed tuition assistance to families throughout the year.

For your donation to be fully recognized in our marketing materials, we need your donation commitment in writing by March 11, 2016.

Thank you in advance for your time. If you would like more information about the auction and event, please contact Keri Fisher (516-857-7775/keriebert@gmail.com) or Liz McDermon (917-482-8700/ egrausam@yhaoo.com). For more information about PSCCC, please visit psccc.org.

Sincerely,

The PSCCC Auction Committee

ONLINE AUCTION DONATION FORM INFORMATION

Please complete online forms no later than March 11, 2016.  All contributions are tax-deductible to the extent allowable by law; donor will receive an acknowledgement letter for tax purposes (Tax Identification Number: 11-2500538).  Please include an exact description of donated item(s), including, where applicable, size, color, material, services offered and dates available.

We know this may seem like a lot of work, but filling in the form should only take 5 minutes if you have collected the information outlined in advance. We greatly appreciate your help in this very important part of our fundraising!

If you have any questions about the online donation form, please contact your class representatives for help:

Little Stars: Liz McDermon at egrausam@yahoo.com
Bears: Alex Freidus at freidus@gmail.com 

Rainbows: Keri Fisher at keriebert@gmail.com 

All the best,

Martha and the Fundraising and Auction Committees

Information you will need to collect before filling in the online form:

Donor Information

· Name of individual, including greeting: “Mr. John Smith”

· Name of business

· Title of individual

· Address of business

· Telephone number

· Email address (if applicable)

· Web address of business (if applicable – enables us to advertise for them)

· Business logo (if applicable – enables us to advertise for them)

· Would the business or individual like to remain anonymous?

Fair market value – Please do your best to obtain this info.  How much would we reasonably pay on the open market for this item?   
Delivery Information

We will need to know how we will obtain the item, so please keep these options in mind:

1. Donor will deliver (if the Donor will deliver after April 2)

2. Item with Donor/Business (if the winner will pick up/redeem the item at the business)

3. Arrange for Pickup (if there are other pickup arrangements that need to be made)

4. Item Received/On Hand (if you intend to give it to PSCCC by March 30)

Item with Solicitor (the “Solicitor” is YOU, so choose this if you plan to have the item in your possession after April 2 and will be responsible for delivery)

5. Please complete an online form for each donation, using the instructions below: 

· Go to www.biddingowl.com
· Click on the link at the very top of the page labeled “Manager Sign In”

· For email, do not enter your own address.  Instead, use the PSCCC auction account: pscccauction@gmail.com
· Password: psccc2016

· Click on the link on the left labeled “Add Item” under Setup

· Do not fill in item number

· Add Donor information by clicking on the green plus (“+”) sign next to “Donor”.  If you are the donor, your information will already be in the drop-down menu, just select yourself.  And click the anonymous box if this is requested. PLEASE COMPLETE AS MUCH INFORMATION (e.g. correct address) OUTLINED ABOVE AS POSSIBLE.  IT IS INCREDIBLY IMPORTANT TO MAKE SURE WE RECOGNIZE DONORS PROPERLY AND ENSURE PROPER DELIVERY OF ITEMS
· Select your name from the Solicitors list. (We have uploaded parent information already so this should be easy if you are a current PSCCC parent.)

· In Auction Type, simply select “Silent Auction” and do not change further settings

· In Categories, select the most appropriate category for your item from the list

· In Item Title, please enter an appropriate and short description of the item

· In Item Description, please write a thoughtful paragraph on the item.  Imagine you are another bidder reading it for the first time.  What would you want to know?

· If you have any online links to item information (pictures, website description, etc), please enter the links.

· Enter an Expiration Date only for items such as gift certificates that have one

· Enter the quantity of the item that you have for bid

· Enter the fair market value of the item – if unknown, please leave as zero and contact your classroom auction representative 
· Leave “Is Item Taxable” as “No”

· Please leave “Opening Bid”, “Bid Increment” and “Buy Now” fields as zero – auction administrators will take care of these items

· Delivery Status – please fill out from the drop down menu, per guidelines above

· Gift Certificate – please select Donor will Supply Gift Certificate (unless you believe otherwise, then leave N/A)

· Shipping/Processing Cost – leave N/A, auction administrators will handle this, but please flag your auction representative in your classroom if you believe there is a need for shipping

· Leave everything else blank
